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STUDENT TEACHING AND 
INTERNSHIPS 

 
The Holdenville Board of Education believes that the student teaching 
program is important to the future of education in Oklahoma.  The 
superintendent may prepare regulations governing the placement and 
supervision of student teachers. Such regulations should include 
provisions which insure the placement of teachers with qualified, 
experienced teachers who will serve as their supervisors. 
 
The board further recognizes that its primary responsibility is to the 
students in this district.  The board reserves the right to discontinue 
services of a student teacher if his or her work becomes unacceptable. 
 
 
REFERENCE:  70 O.S. 1-116(6) 
 


